
 

 
SHORT-TERM CONFIDENTIALITY REQUEST 

 
 
Federal Communication Commission 
Equipment Authorization Division, Application Processing Branch 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
10th of February 2015. 
 
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 
Pursuant to the recent upgrade to the Office of Engineering and Technology’s (OET) 
Equipment Authorization System on 6/15/04 (ref. DA 04 –1705), Oticon A/S requests 
temporarily confidentiality for the following product: 
 
 
FCC ID Number Product  Title/Model 
ZTOFU2SP   FUSION 2 SP 
 
 
For the product stated above, we request that the following information be held 
confidential: 
 
1. External and Internal Photographs 
2. Test Setup Photos 
3. User Manual 
 
We request this confidentiality on the basis of ensuring that business sensitive information 
remains confidential for 90 days. 
 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the address shown below. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
David Scott 
Quality Coordinator 
Sonic Innovations, Inc. 
2501 Cottontail Lane 
Somerset, NJ 08873  
USA 
Phone +1 888 423 7834 
 


